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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT  

Administrative announcement regarding communications 

 

AUCKLAND, 19 December 2023: NZME Limited (NZX: NZM, ASX: NZM) (“NZME”) advises that 

in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 12.6, David Mackrell, Chief Financial Officer, is now the person 

responsible for communication with ASX in relation to ASX Listing Rule matters.  

 

Mr Mackrell is also now the person responsible for communication with NZX in relation to NZX 

Listing Rule matters. 

 

 
 

ENDS 

 

Authorised by Michael Boggs, Chief Executive Officer, NZME Limited. 

 

For further information: 

 

For media 

 

For investors 

Kelly Gunn 

GM Communications 

+64 27 213 5625 

Kelly.gunn@nzme.co.nz 

David Mackrell 

Chief Financial Officer 

+64 21 311 911 

David.mackrell@nzme.co.nz  
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